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The insertion of Division 4A protected names and symbols appears to 
us to be a soft approach to preventing firms (presumably law firms) from 
using the National Redress Scheme and variations in their business 
names or in marketing. Scouts Australia is fully supportive of this 
change.  

 

We again thank the Committee for the invitation to offer comments on 
the Bill. 

 

Please feel most welcome to contact me on 0412 576 165 if you would 
like me to clarify any of the above statements.  

 

With best wishes,  

 

Neville Tomkins OAM, JP 

National Co-ordinator (Redress) 

Scouts Australia.  

 

22 October 2020 
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